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KLCC Coordinator resigns position 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) would like to inform the community that Kahente 
Horn-Miller has resigned her position as KLCC Coordinator.  Ms. Horn-Miller has been 
on a leave of absence since 1, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2014 to pursue educational 
opportunities that had come her way at Carleton University in Ottawa.  
 
Leslie Skye has been acting as the Interim Coordinator in her absence and will continue 
in her position until a final determination can be made on KLCC staffing requirements. 
 
The KLCC thanks Kahente for her service and offers best wishes in her future 
endeavors. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, KLCC Communications Representative 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500 ext. 2251,  joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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